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Preserving “The Feather River Route”
...news from The Feather River Rail Society and The Portola Railroad Museum

Issue No. 59 January/February 1993

SNOW!

Inside this Issue:
* News of upcoming UP Steam Excursion Train.
* Report of monumental efforts on snow removal.
* Notice of crew training for our summer weekend train rides.



